Zoranda Newman - Comments

Autonomous trucks are extremely dangerous and should not be allowed on public roads. They are
not cost effective, produce more waste, and cannot pull the loads of today. Computers are hackable.
Therefore subject to being used as weapons, loads being stolen and any number of other problems.
Tesla has already killed one person and had several accidents. Just imagine what a truck can do!
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